
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter – October/November 2018 

 

 

Welcome to our October/November newsletterr. 

We would like to give a warm welcome to the new families joining our setting. 

We are very pleased to announce that we are officially opening a new setting in Shenley, which we hope will 

be up and running very soon. Now that Ofsted has registered the new setting, we will shortly invite you all 

to an open morning.  If you would be interested in your child transferring to Shenley, please let us know. 

We will offering reduced fees in Shenley. 

  

 

 

Diwali 2018 

 

We will be having a Diwali party on 

Wednesday the 7th of November. 

Children are welcome to come in their 

traditional clothes on the day. 

An Indian meal will be prepared at 

lunch time and we have planned lots of 

fun activities around this festival. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During our fire drill we noticed that not all children had been signed in 

to the register which is a breach of our safeguarding policy.  Please 

would all parents ensure that they sign children in and out each 

session. 



     
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chinese and Mandarin class 

On Tuesday the 13th of November from 2pm our 
children will have the opportunity to join a 
Chinese and Mandarin class here at TAS. We 
hope the children will enjoy the session. 
 

 
Season greeting cards 
From 19th of November there will be a post box in 
the reception area. If your child wishes to give 
greeting cards for the festive season to their 
friends then please post them in the post box by 
the 10th of December. There will be a list of 
children attending the setting in the reception 
area, please take one home. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

We believe that the best advertising 
comes from our customers. 

Therefore we would like to show our 

appreciation and offer you a 

 

on your bill all the time when someone 

new is recommended by you

Uniform 

Uniform has arrived, please let us know if you wish 

to purchase any items.  

 

 


